
 

Notice Public Safety Official: 
 

This letter identifies the holder of this letter as an employee and/or approved representative of Vista Turf. 

Upon presentation of this letter, this serves as confirmation that an associate is considered essential and 

has been authorized to continue to report to work. 

VistaTurf is part of the critical infrastructure engaged in providing necessary services to the communities we 

serve. This includes all services needed to maintain the safety, sanitation and essential operation of residences 

and other essential businesses. We must continue to provide these essential services in a safe, timely and 

effective manner.  

Together with the holder’s valid government issued identification, this individual should be allowed to support 

VistaTurf business for the purposes of performing essential critical activities. 

VistaTurf will remain open and continue to deliver essential services to clients, in compliance with recently 

imposed “shelter-in-place” and “stay-home” advisory orders to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

Protecting the health and well-being of employees and clients remains an important priority at VistaTurf. It 

informs every action we take as an essential contributor and responsible member of our community. 

Associates who have the capability of working from home are doing so. 

We will continue to follow guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention as well as State and 

local officials regarding this matter. Should you have any questions please contact us at 817-307-0583. 

 

VistaTurf Employee: 

Please keep this letter in your work vehicle, as well as the vehicle you take to and from work. In the event 

that you are stopped by law enforcement on your way to/from work, show them this letter and explain that 

you are an employee of an essential workforce and should be permitted to proceed. If you are not 

permitted to proceed, please call your manager immediately.  

 

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

Luke Stice 

President / Owner 

VistaTurf 

619 N. 7th Street Midlothian, Texas 76065  


